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Empowering Learning 

9 June 2021 
Ref: RWn/apr 
 
 
To Parent/Carer of Reception 
 
Proposed Visit to Grimsbury Farm on Monday 21 June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We are very excited to be able to offer a local visit to Grimsbury Farm.  There will be plenty for the children 
to explore at the farm, along with an array of animals to touch, cuddle and feed.  
 
This visit will take place on Monday 21 June 2021. 
 
We will be travelling by foot, leaving school at 9am and returning before the end of the school day. 
 
The children should wear school uniform together with sensible shoes.  They will also need to bring a packed 
lunch and drink in a backpack that they can carry.  Each child should have a sun hat, and sun lotion should be 
applied at home before coming into school.  Please ensure everything is labelled with your child’s name.  A 
packed lunch can be provided by school, but you may prefer to bring one from home.  

Please indicate on the attached reply slip if this is required. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £3.20 per child.  This includes entry to the farm, a small animal experience and a 
bag of animal food.  
 
Please pay via the online payment system Scopay (www.scopay.com).  We will notify you by text as soon as 
the trip is available on scopay.  Please contact the office if you have not yet signed up to Scopay and need a 
link code for your child. 
 
If you wish your child to join the above visit, please return the attached slip to the school office by Friday 11 
June. 
 
Payment must be made no later than Wedneday 16 June.  If we don’t get sufficient contributions, the trip 
may have to be cancelled. 
 
We will also need a number of parent helpers to accompany us on the trip.  If you think you could help in this 
way, please tick the appropriate box on the reply slip below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs R Waldron 

http://www.scopay.com/


 
 
To: The School Office 
 
Grimsbury Farm on Monday 21 June 2021 
 
 
 
Student’s Name:_______________________________________          Class:_____________________ 
 

 I would/would not like my child to take part in the visit to Grimsbury Farm on Monday 21 June 2021.  

 I have paid £3.20 for this trip using the online payment system. 

 I give permission for any emergency dental or medical treatment which may be necessary whilst my 
son/daughter is away from home. 

    
I will provide a packed lunch for my child from home         
 
I wish school to provide a packed lunch for my child                         Ham                   Cheese           
 
I would like to be a parent helper 

  
 

Any significant:- 
 

YES NO 

Medical Information   

Personal Information   

Dietary/Allergies Information   

Emergency Contact Number  

I am happy for my child to be photographed, which may 
subsequently be used for the website and/or promotional 
material [without using names] 

  

 
If you have answered yes to any of the questions above, please state all relevant details below:-  
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________________                Date: ___________________ 
           Parent/Carer         


